rom: Sharon Goddard [mailto:sgoddard 3454@hotmail.com]

Sent: 17 February 2013 16:19
To: Edinburgh Reception

Subject: Att Chris Sparrow re Events at Boughton

Thanks Chris for the information you have recently supplied to Geddington Newton & Little Oakley PC re events and your plans for licensing.

The Parish Council were of the opinion that the Estate are applying for an extended licence for the right reasons and that overall the Parish Council would be happy with the extended licence provided it has minimal impact on traffic through the village.

Kind regards

Sharon Baker - Parish Clerk

NB Please could you note my new address: 1 Templar Road Kettering NN15 5BX. Email/telephone remain the same.